29th July 2024

DONATION FORA BETTER SIGHT

We are delighted to announce that the
Lions Club of Kotikawatte has made a
generous donation of Rs 25,000 to
support an elderly lady experiencing
vision problems. This contribution will
cover the cost of her care, ensuring
she receives the best possible
treatment. Her sight has been
deteriorating rapidly, and this timely
! intervention will significantly improve
her quality of life, allowing her to

regain her independence and enjoy
her daily activities once more.

As the Lions Club of Kotikawatte, we are
committed to restoring vision and
bringing light into the lives of those in
need. This donation reflects our
dedication to community service and eye
health. We extend our heartfelt gratitude
to our partners for their collaboration
and support in this noble cause. Looking
forward, we are eager to continue making
such donations in the future, helping
more individuals lead healthier, happier
lives. Together, we can make a lasting
difference in our community.




